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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 4:16 PM
To: 'Blickle, Fred'
Subject: RE: Model Deed Restriction Document Parcels 1 and 4 082825

Fred, 
I’ve had a chance to review them and in general they look fine.  I had some pretty minor formatting changes, 
but that was about it. 
 
I’ve also had a chance to review the SMP and had a few thoughts and comments, but I will need to talk with 
our Supervisor, Dilan Roe about how to proceed with our next steps first.  That will likely take some time as 
she has been tasked with managing another program and is definitely behind in our program.  I don’t have a 
good handle on when she will have time to discuss the site, and she has the final signature authority for 
closures, so need to get her thoughts incorporated.  She had thought this month looked better, but so far that 
break hasn’t occurred. 
It would be good to get these off the books and off of everyone’s plate.  Dealing with older cases has been a 
long term goal for Dilan. 
I’ll keep you posted, but if you have a question or update, let me know. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Blickle, Fred [mailto:Fred.Blickle@ghd.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2016 10:47 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: Model Deed Restriction Document Parcels 1 and 4 082825 
 
Mark, 
See edits attached.  Thanks for your attention to this. 
Fred 
 
 
Fred W. Blickle, PE 
Principal 
 
GHD 
T: 510 420 0700 | M: 313 506 9799 | E: fred.blickle@ghd.com 
Emeryville, CA; Irvine, CA; Plymouth, MI | www.ghd.com  
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Please consider our environment before printing this email 
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